
Accelerated Reader, Destiny Library System, and Student Access to 

Skyward all have the same user name and password! 

 

Accelerated Reader (AR) 

Do you ever wonder how many AR points your child has achieved each quarter? 

How about how many quizzes they have actually taken each quarter? Well, you 

can check this out any time from any computer that has Internet access! Follow 

these simple steps: 

1. Go to www.robein.org 

2. Go to the ‘Robein School’ tab 

3. Click on the Accelerated Reader link 

4. Use your child’s user name and password (they have it memorized) 

5. Click on View Reports, than Student Record Reports 

6. Select the correct marking period (First Quarter, Second Quarter, Third 

Quarter or Fourth Quarter) 

7. Click Next, you may need Adobe (free download) to view the report 

 

Destiny Library System 

You now can login to view what books are checked out under your child’s 

name or if there are any fines. You can also view what books are in our library 

and place them on hold. Just use the same user name and password that your 

child uses for AR. 

1. Go to www. robein.org 

2. Click on the ‘Robein School’ tab 

3. Click on the Robein Library Catalog link 

4. Click on the Robein Grade School link under the picture of the ‘tree of 

knowledge’ 

5. Click on the Log in button in the upper right hand corner of the screen 

http://www.robein.org/


6. Use your child’s user name and password (same as AR, they have it 

memorized) 

7. See what they have checked or if they have any fine under the ‘My Info’ 

tab 

8. Search the library for a book on this ‘Catalog’ tab 

9. To hold a book, search for a book, click on the title you want, and then 

select Hold it! In the upper right hand corner 

10. The system will only allow each student to place 2 books on hold at a 

time. 

Skyward 

This system is to view your child’s current grades in every class. You are also able 

to see what assignments are missing. It is a great way to keep your children on 

top of their work. 

The student’s user name and password for AR works for them to view ONLY their 

information. 

The user name and password given to the parents works to view ALL of their 

children’s’ information. If you misplace this or would like a reminder, please have 

your child ask Mrs. Kinsman and she will be happy to send one home! 

1. Go to www.robein.org 

2. Click on the ‘Robein School’ tab 

3. Click on the Skyward link 

http://www.robein.org/

